

## Florham Park Public Schools

## **ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE**

P.O. BOX 39 FLORHAM PARK, NJ 07932

973-822-3880

973-822-0867 Superintendent Fax 973-822-0716 Business Office Fax

DR. STEVEN G. CAPONEGRO Superintendent of Schools steve.caponegro@fpks.org

JOHN CSATLOS Business Administrator/ Board Secretary john.csatlos@fpks.org

December 6, 2021

RE: Symptomatic Students, Appropriate Mask Wearing

Dear Florham Park Parents/Guardians and Staff,

As we enter the winter months, we would like to stress two important items:

## 1) Symptomatic students (COVID, Cold/Flu Season)

Recently, several students had to be sent home from school upon arrival due to being symptomatic. As the district continues to adhere to Covid-19 health/safety protocols and rising COVID numbers in our region, as well as entering the *Cold and Flu Season*, please remember to keep your child(ren) home from school if symptomatic to minimize exposure. (Link to FP <u>Daily Screening Assessment</u>)

## 2) How to appropriately wear a mask

- Please reiterate with your child(ren) the importance of appropriately wearing a mask. We are
  continuing to remind students that masks are not worn under their chin or their nose, and these
  reminders do interrupt instruction. Your help at home with these reminders will greatly assist staff.
- o CDC How to correctly wear a mask

Thank you for your understanding, cooperation and assistance as we continue to work as a team!

Sincerely,

Steven Capanegra

Mr. Nicholas

Nicholas Steffner Thomas Connolly

Samantha Heimple

Dr. Steven Caponegro Superintendent of Schools Mr. Nicholas Steffner RMS Principal

Mr. Thomas Connolly BKL Principal

Mrs. Samantha Heimple BWD Principal

Tublic Schools







"The achievements of an organization are the results of the combined effort of each individual."

- Coach (lince Lombardi

cc: Mr. Thomas Cantisano, Florham Park Health Officer